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NOTICE _____ OF 2023

FINAL DEREGISTRATION OF COMPANIES AND CLOSE CORPORATION IN ANNUAL RETURN
DEREGISTRATION PROCESS

CIPC will be commencing final deregistration of all companies and close corporations which have been in
Annual Return Deregistration process for more than three (3) years and for which the notification process
as per Companies Regulation 40 have been completed. 

The systematic final deregistration will occur on 19 January 2024 although e-mail notification of such final
deregistration will only commence during the first week of February 2024 and may take a couple of weeks
to complete due to the volume of final deregistration notices being issued.

For any further enquiries, kindly log a ticket via www.cipc.co.za/ enquiries–select the Department as
“Companies and Close Corporations” and Category as “Annual Returns”. 

Kind Regards

________________________
Adv. Rory Voller
Commissioner: CIPC
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